
CANCELED 
 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 
CITY COUNCIL STUDY SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 16, 2020 
 
SPECIAL NOTICE:  Please be advised that the Farmington Hills City Council study session 
meeting scheduled for Monday, March 16, 2020 has been canceled in light of continuing efforts 
to slow the spread of the coronavirus. 
 
The regular meeting session will still be held at 7:30pm at City Hall as originally scheduled with 
essential personnel.  Interested residents are encouraged to watch the meeting via live stream on 
the city’s cable TV station or view the meeting the next day on www.fhgov.com via video on 
demand. 

http://www.fhgov.com/
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